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Comments:  

 

The LPC is in receipt of the Historic Resources chapter dated 5/13/17.   

 

The text for architectural resources is acceptable, however, LPC reserves the right to 

review projects under this amendment should they come to LPC as additional new 

discretionary actions under CEQR. 

 

Pertaining to archaeological resources, the LPC concurs that given deeper excavation 

may occur as a result of this action, that archaeological resources could be impacted.  

We further concur that as the location and extent of excavation is not known at this 

time that we cannot assess the full potential impact of the project on archaeological 

resources.   
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